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I strongly support HB 2994. Well-fitting earmolds are crucial for children to have 

access to sounds and speech in their environment. As children grow they require 

new earmolds to ensure they can access speech and sound. There is no way to 

predict the number of earmolds a child will need each year as each child is different. 

There should be no limit to the number of earmolds a child has each year.  


